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Old School Road closed

The stretch of Old School Road between Highway 10 (Hurontario Street) and McLaughlin Road is closed.

It was closed Friday (April 22) to repair a cross-road culvert. The work should be completed by July 29.

The Town of Caledon reports the last accessible emergency number driving eastbound on Old School Road will be 2788, and the
last accessible emergency number driving westbound will be 2857.

For more information, contact Finance and Infrastructure Services at 905-584-2272, ext. 328 or email public.works@cal edon.ca
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